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Welcome ye all to the New Year!  Our ship be sailing strong into 2022 and the old be 
full of spice and treasure to present to the food banks.  Thar be a lot of longshoremen 
in need of food during the dreary cold of Winter. Thank s be to ye all for doing yer 
part. While we have had to slow the fleet due to the dread virus COVID again, 
progress is moving quickly on the great event coming this July. The schedules shall be 
posted soon and ye can then start making yer mark to attend! Stay warm and get 
ready to sail to the Port of New Orleans!    Mardi Gras be coming and I see a 
hurricane in me future (the good kind!). 
 
       Billy Brehm, the Pirate King  
  

New Year’s Bells 
DID YOU KNOW….. 

in the Navy that sixteen bells are struck on midnight on New Years… 

The oldest person on the ship strikes the first 8 no matter what his rank, enlisted or 

officer…the second 8 are struck by the youngest person on the ship. 

The first 8 bells represent the old year and the second set of 8 bells represent the new 

year. 

From the Captain’s Chair 

Billy Brehm  
Our Pirate King 
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PHIP President 

Summer Chi-ill 2022 
Registrations Opens 

Valentines day — February 14, 2022 

www.summerchi-ill.com 

http://www.summerchi-ill.com
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Social Events 

 

Wolves Hockey Game -  January 8th  To Be Rescheduled Due to Covid 

Allstate Arena 
Ticket Purchase - $18.50 
 

 

 
Barefoot Children in the Sand -  January 21st-23rd 
Lots of Fun, Music, and Barefootin’… join the group of Chicago Club members attending the 
joint club efforts of the Parrot Heads in Michiana and the Blossomland Pirates of Southwest 
Michigan taking place at the Holiday Inn in Mishawaka. IN 
https://parrotheadsinmichi.wixsite.com/barefoot-children 
 

 
Save the Date  - Movie Date 
Save the date—Sometime in the first few months of the new year there will be another Movie 
Date at a theater.  Stay tuned for more info on that. 

 

Social Navigator 
Party with a Purpose 

                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

                 Mario                                    

Chicago Parrot Head Club 

2021 Golden Coconut Award 
Winning Essay By: Andrew Flagler   

 

https://parrotheadsinmichi.wixsite.com/barefoot-children


Greetings from your new Membership Director. 

 

Membership renewal-Jan. 1, 2022 Towards the 

end of January our google email group list will be 

updated by removing anyone who hasn’t paid dues 

for this year.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 

 
 
Happy Birthday to the following members: 
 

January      February 
Jennifer Perkins 1/17    Susan Ouimet  2/6 
Laura Jenkins 1/19    Olivia Fidler  2/9 
Steve Tuttle 1/20    Kevin Marren  2/12 
Susi Camp  1/23 
Jeff Smith  1/26 
Barry Wiseman 1/30 
 
 
 
Cheers to another trip around the sun, 
 

Cheryl Wegner 
Membership Director 
membership@chicagoparrotheads.com 

Membership news from Pirate Diva Vicki, Arrr... 
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Charity Events 

 
 
 
 

January-Lost Shaker of Salt Food Drive 

Thanks to everyone who donated to the Northern IL Food Bank!  There is still time to 

make your donation, just click this link: 

https://secure.qgiv.com/event/fundraisers22/account/1215401/ 

or go to chicagoparrotheads.com and follow the link on the page.  

 

New for this year we’re adding The Lost Shaker of Salt  - where we’ll be collecting 

spices for the West Suburban Community Food Pantry at every meeting.   

Food pantries everywhere are desperate for spices to go along with the staple foods 

that clients get.  Salt, pepper, garlic powder, seasoned salt;  the things you need to 

complete even the simplest of dishes. So next time you’re at a drug store or dollar 

store, grab a couple of those $1 shakers of cheap spices and bring it along to the 

meeting.  You’ll make some families very happy!  We’ll continue this charity all year 

long and collect spices at the monthly meetings. Membership points will be given for 

your spice donations, just like the pop-tops, old cell phones and hotel toiletries. 

 

February - Miseracordia Hawaiian shirt donation.  
February-Time to clean out your closets and donate your old Hawaiian shirts.  We 
give them to Miseracordia for their residents to wear, and they love them!  Bring the 
shirts to the February meeting or contact Cheryl Wegner for drop off instructions.  
membership@chicagoparrotheads.com 
 
 
Pirate Jolly Rogers 
Acting  Charity  Director 
 

Anyone interested in Charity Director position please email the crew  
crew@chicagoparrotheads.com 

 

The Pirate Hood - Charity Page 

Pirate Jolly Rogers  (looking for a Crew Volunteer) 

https://secure.qgiv.com/event/fundraisers22/account/1215401/
chicagoparrotheads.com
mailto:crew@chicagoparrotheads.com
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Pilothouse Crew 

 

Julie Hardesty -Secretary 

The Chicago Parrot Head club is a Not For– Profit organization whose 

purpose is to assist in community outreach programs and to provide for 

its members a means of social interaction for people interested in 

Jimmy Buffett’s music and tropical spirit. Any general questions 

regarding our club, contact  
billy@chicagoparrotheads.com  -or-  write us at   CPHC, PO Box 624, Franklin Park, IL. 60131   

The Chicago Parrot Head Club newsletter is a monthly publication. If 

you have any information on an upcoming event you would like published, or a review of a current event,  
please contact Joe Klen - No later than the second Friday of the month. 

joeklen@comcast.net 

Joe Klen-Communications Director 
Mike LaGioia -Treasurer 


